
 

 

 

Brentford School for Girls is a member of the Cycle to Work Scheme, which offers you a fantastic 

opportunity to save money on the purchase of a bike and accessories and to enjoy the freedom and 

all the added health benefits of cycling to work! 

Cycle to work operates as a 'salary sacrifice' employee benefit. The saving is achieved by paying for 

the bike and/or accessories directly from your gross salary (before tax). This means your income tax 

and national insurance are based on your salary less the cost of the bike and/or accessories. Hence, 

the amount of tax and national insurance you pay is less. 

 

 

 

Please read the school’s policy before you embark on your new cycling journey (Cycle to Work 

Scheme Policy) to check you are eligible.  

You can read all about it here https://www.cyclescheme.co.uk/how-it-works 

You can calculate how much your monthly deduction will be by inputting the value of bike you 

would like, your salary and period of repayment; all you need is your payroll number. It is important 

to research the bike you would like before you start and to know which retailer you would like to 

use. 

If you have any questions or would like to take up the scheme, please speak to Natalie Webb, or log 

into our personal scheme website and start your application today!! 

www.cyclescheme.co.uk/b716e94 
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